File No. 21-0520
BUDGET AND FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the California Comeback Plan.
Recommendation for Council action:
NOTE and FILE the joint City Administrative Officer (CAO) and Chief Legislative Analyst (CLA) report
dated March 17, 2022, attached to the Council file, relative to the California Comeback Plan (State
Budget Fiscal Year 2021-22).

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted

SUMMARY
At its regular meeting held on April 11, 2022, the Budget and Finance Committee considered a joint CAO

and CLA report relative to the California Comeback Plan.
A representative from the CAO and CLA provided the Committee with an overview of the report. After an

opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to note and file the joint report inasmuch
as it was submitted for information only. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,
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